Inge Morath Miller

July Skoxbin

Dear Batus,

Once more let me congratulate you on the creation of the Batuz
Huseum in Schloss Schaumburg which will serve as a permanent
home for your sculptures and paintings. And let me express my
hope that the dialogue and co-o peration between artists, who, invited
by you ,not only will share their ideas but will actively create
new works in the framework of the Batuz foundation, will be
of the artistic importance you envisage.

There is no question in my mind that we all have to work on facing the future with new ideas, discarding as many stereotypes as possible. Thus the creation of new dialogues is extremely important. May the meeting of the "Societe Imaginaire" in the Schaumburg be a valuable contribution to this global need.

With my very best wishes

والمناسب والمناسب